
 
From: Webster, Brian [mailto:WebsteB@amtrak.com]  

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2010 12:25 PM 
To: Ray Vergati 

Cc: Fiedler, Hans; David.Karpinski@T-Mobile.com; mike.bath@t-mobile.com 
Subject: RE: T-Mobile request on Amtrak policy not allowing use of catenary structure for 

antenna mounting 
 
Ray: 
 
Amtrak Engineering has indicated that the catenary structures in Connecticut are not designed to 
handle the additional weight of cellular antennas, cables and supporting equipment, and, 
therefore, will not consider these types of installations on those structures. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Brian S. Webster 
Project Director 
Amtrak Real Estate Development 
30th and Market Streets 
Box 25, 5S-031 
Philadelphia, PA 19104 
Phone: 215-349-3901 
Fax: 215-349-1983 

 
From: Ray Vergati [mailto:rvergati@hpcdevelop.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 06, 2010 2:44 PM 

To: Webster, Brian 
Cc: Durst, Cindy; Fiedler, Hans; David.Karpinski@T-Mobile.com 

Subject: T-Mobile request on Amtrak policy not allowing use of catenary structure for antenna 
mounting 

Importance: High 
 
Brian, 
 
In all our prior conversations, you have told us that Amtrak’s policy will not allow T-Mobile to 
install their antennas on the existing catenaries here in Connecticut. If T-Mobile were to install a 
wireless antenna facility within the Amtrak Right of Way, a new pole would need to be 
constructed by T-Mobile. 
 
Kindly respond back via email and verify Amtrak’s policy for us as I believe we have never 
received anything in writing on this from you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ray   
 
 
Raymond Vergati 
Vice President of Operations, New England 
HPC Development, LLC 
12 Maltby Lane 
Northford, CT 06472 
Cell: (203) 605-9646 
Fax: (203) 797-1137 



Email: rvergati@hpcdevelop.com 
www.hpcdevelop.com 
  
 

  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  

This message originates from the   firm of HPC Development LLC. The information contained in this e-mail and any files 
transmitted with it may be a confidential   communication or may otherwise be privileged and confidential and part of the 
work product doctrine. If the reader of this message, regardless of the address or routing, is not an intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that you have received this transmittal in error and any review, use, distribution, dissemination or 
copying is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please delete this e-mail and all files transmitted 
with it from your system and immediately notify HPC Development LLC by sending a reply e-mail to the sender of this 
message. Thank you. 

  
 


